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To Whom It May Concern:

| have been the on sight manager at San Matera the Gardens since
August 1, 2006 and have been working with Hi- Tek Security since then. | have
found the owner and representatives courteous and professional in all dealings
with me and my staff, and this same attitude has been demonstrated by their
employees as well. They also have been more than willing to be flexible and
make suggestions in how some security changes would be beneficial to our
community. To this day | have not received any formal complaints from the

residents of the community.

If you are currently in the process of changing security companies, Hi-

Tek should be one to consider.
Sincerely,

el o

Ed Magdycz LCAM

San Matera the Gardens



